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Attention: Mr, R. L. Stamets ARTC5A, OF F1GE

Dear Sir:

Recently you called us regarding the Windfohr 0il Company
Jackson "A" well #3-X, which is one of the proposed water injection
wells in their waterflood project. You stated that you did not have
any well records in your files except possibly on the Jackson YA #3
well, which I understand was only drilled a few feet and the rig was
skidded to drill the Jackson "A" #3-X well, We have copied the well
log in the file of Windfohr 0il Company and are attaching two copies
of this form for your files. You will note that originally the well
was drilled under the name of Flynn, Welch & Yates.

Please advise if we can be of any further assistance.
Yours very truly,
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